
From:
To: Manston Airport; manstonairport@planninginsoectorste.gov.uk; richard.price@pins.gov.uk; richard.price@pins.gsi.gov.uk
Subject: Manston Airport and Safety
Date: 09 July 2019 23:43:20

Dear Sir or Madam

I am again writing to you in opposition to any proposed return of aviation at the old Manston site. I feel there are many reasons to object but the most serious is public health and safety. I am aware you visited the home of a friend of mine who lives on the Neithercourt Estate in Ramsgate, directly under the flight path of the old failed airports and
now the proposed much larger 24/7 cargo hub with night flights. Part of their roof was ripped off and that of a neighbours; you were provided with the news paper coverage of the latter I believe.

I have concluded that these ‘near miss’ situations are a clear indication that if the proposed plans are approved that PiNs will be directly responsible for increasing the risk of harm and the possible death to 1000’s of people. The flight paths means these residents will be put at extreme risk of harm due to the fact aircraft will be flying extremely
low over properties, some of which, as you are now aware have suffered damage. It would therefore just be a matter of time before people were hurt or killed.

This prospect is one that fills many residents of Ramsgate with utter horror and to make the point clear below is the photographic image of a plane on its approach to the old airport.
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Kind regards

Becky Wing Resident and TDC Green Councillor

Sent from my iPhone
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